
Hello Brothers and Sisters 

I wanted you to know that I will be chairing the Heart Fund for the Willamette Eagles again this year 
through raffle items each week at the Auxiliary meetings.  Since I will not be raffling off a doll with a 
$50.00 bill and items in the show case at our weekly dances, we will not be able to raise as much as we 
have in the past. 

Since the Heart Fund is a National Charity for the Eagles, I am asking if the Aerie would consider 
donation to our fund drive this year. 

In the past, we have had a representative from the Salem hospital come to the Aerie to pick up a check 
for the Cardiac Unit at the Salem hospital. I would meet with Ann Madsen and Gloria Greiner to 
determine where we could present them with a check this year. 

Sincerely, 

Delilah Ginther 

Chairperson Heart Fund Charity 

Willamette Eagles no 2081 

 

Message from the Aerie Secretary, Ann Madsen 

Brothers and Sisters, 

Our Sister Delilah needs our help!!! The lodge may be closed for remodeling right now, but our Aerie is 
not closed!! I would like to see as many of you as possible to come to the Aerie and donate cash or 
purchase raffle tickets to support the Heart Charity. I have in my office a quillow blanket (this is a 
blanket that can be folded into a pillow) tickets are $1.00 each or $5.00 for six. I’m also doing a 50/50 
raffle; tickets are $1.00 each or $5.00 for six. Cash donate are excepted. Last year Delilah collected just 
under $2,000.00. Let’s make our goal $2,000.00! 

Tickets are on sale 10 am – 2 pm Monday – Friday. Drawing will be February 26th at noon. 

Remember we are “People helping People” 

Fraternally yours  

Ann Madsen  

Aerie Secretary 

 

 


